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For years this town, being a town brimming with artists and creators of all types, has 

been in great need of a higher amount of monies allowed via tax credits for film 

productions. The jobs, tourism and opportunities it would bring this community would 

be beneficial in a HUGE way to Portland. As a Portland native, I can say that I have 

been wishing for quite some time that our leadership would push for more film 

opportunities for all of us, and a increase of the amount of tax credits allowed would 

be a truly wonderful start. 

 

Thanks for taking the time to read this. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Daniel Timothy Treacy 


